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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

(Ca/t to s.  c f.Ar'

19 October, 1984

Thank you so much for your very kind message

following the Brighton bomb outrage. It was indeed a

most terrible act and we are all still very worried about

some of those who were injured. I shall certainly pass

on your good wishes to them.

It has been a chilling experience for all of us who

believe in democracy. But I have been heartened by the

great outpouring there has been of concern for the

victims of this terrible deed and of determination that

those responsible should never be allowed to prevail.

Mrs. Renee Short, M.P.
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10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

This is a very nice letter

from Renee Short and her

husband Andrew.

17 October 1984



HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SWIA OAA

C i c - c_ Lam-.-e

C C

/-t---i1  47 C -



á


